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DIVE IN   
 

March 2022 ~ Welcome to the Garstang Gators Swimming Club 

newsletter. If there’s something you’d like to see included, please contact 

editor@garstangasc.org.uk 

 

 

Presentation Evening 

Garstang Swimming Club held a very successful Presentation 

evening at the Wyrebank, Garstang when all the trophies were 

awarded to the winners from the Club gala held last November. 

Garstang Swimming Club would like to thank Carrs Jewellers for 

their kind sponsorship of the engraving costs. 

 

Sub League gala- 

Saturday 12th March at the Palatine pool, Blackpool. 

The selected team has been notified by email; please reply asap  

if you have been selected. 

 

The Micro- League gala dates for 2022 are: 

Sunday 22nd May- Salt Ayre. Lancaster at 15:15 

Sunday 19th June- Palatine pool, Blackpool at 12.15pm 

Sunday 26th June- Accrington Academy at 14:00 

Saturday 9th July- Palatine pool, Blackpool at 14:30 

 

The team will be selected from swimmers who are between 9 years and 12 years old by 

Sunday 27th November 2022. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

12TH  MARCH 

Sub League Gala 

18TH  JUNE 

Sub League Gala 
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Lancashire County Championships 

 

Well done to all our swimmers who competed in the Lancashire County Championships.  

 

A special well done goes to Eloise Barber who swam an amazing 50m breaststroke and 

made it into the final.  

 

 

Good luck! 

 

Good luck to the swimmers who are competing in Burnley Bobcats Racing for Regionals gala 

on 5/6 March: Charlotte, Tamara, Aaron, Gabriel and Catherine. 

 

Also the very best of luck to Tamara, Aaron and Eloise who have qualified for this year’s 

Regional Championships. 

 

Please feel free to forward this newsletter to family and friends.  Gators can accommodate 

new members. 
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